JOHNSBURG CENTRAL SCHOOL
. 165 MAIN STREET
NORTH CREEK, NY 12853

PHONE (518) 251-2921
FAX (518) 251-2562

January 24, 2022
Dear Families,

As you may have heard, many things are changing daily with new guidelines surrounding the
COVID-19 pandemic. For instance, it is now recommended that if you are positive you only
quarantine for five days from the onset of symptoms or test positive, whichever is first, and that
your symptoms are improving without a temperature for 24 hours.

In addition, we no longer require a COVID-19 test from your pediatrician or healthcare provider
because the County and State are accepting home tests. (The school will provide these as long
as our supplies last). If your home test is positive, please contact Nurse Aurilio and she will -
guide you through the process of reporting to the County. If your child is negative, please keep
your child home until their symptoms are resolved and are fever-free for 24 hours. It is still
important to let Nurse Aurilio know if your child had a negative test resulit.

We are still asking parents to make sure they keep their child(ren) home if they are showing
symptoms. You can call the school and pick up a home test kit if you would like.

If you have any questions concerning COVID-19 testing, please call Nurse Aurilio. Other
concerns surrounding COVID-19 guidelines, please call Mrs. Flanagan or Mr. Markwica.
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P ‘r_._f",’ g 3 B 4 / 'i J % (5 :M{(} Mcc, (ZN
l"":_""’:}','.-\; - —~—r '_," ‘,{-—:’ .’4// ir}fé {{.5{1,0‘(“ ’[:,f(w, rj 7

Superintendent Principal School Nurse



